Sean Harrison
21 Foxborough Lane,
Lucan, 
Co. Dublin

October 19, 2017

Byrne Wallace
88 Harcourt St,
Saint Kevin's,
Dublin 2, D02 DK18

To whom it may concern,

I am a final year student at Maynooth University, studying LLB and I am writing to apply for your Graduate programme. I have been made more than aware of the reputation Byrne Wallace has since starting in Maynooth.  I am excited about the potential opportunity to work in such an organisation as having done my research on the firm I feel Byrne Wallace would be a great environment for me to begin my legal career.

During the summer, I interned at Sheridan Quinn Solicitors, a general practice law firm with a focus on both personal and commercial law. I found this internship to be of benefit to me in my hopes of pursuing a career in law. In the time I spent with the firm I was the only intern in the office. This, I found to be of real value to me as I was made to feel very involved in all the interactions within the office. I found myself more than capable of managing and prioritising a heavy workload due to the enthusiasm I had towards the tasks I was given. Upon leaving some of the solicitors in the office said I was a pleasure to work with and that I had presented myself very professionally which really helped further develop my confidence.

I feel the firm could afford me endless wisdom, knowledge and experience to help me progress and develop into a solicitor at the top of their profession. I always strive to be at the top of everything I do and being that Byrne Wallace are at the forefront of their profession, it's natural for me to want to work at such a great company. The firm really appeals to me due to their emphasis on helping their employees reach their full potential. Finally, and most importantly, the firm is involved in some of the biggest and most influential transactions and agreements in the world. These, as you know, have impacts on everyday life and I want the opportunity to be able to offer advice that delivers such results.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I believe I could make a substantial contribution to your office if offered the opportunity. I hope to meet with you in person to discuss the graduate programme and can be reached at 0894064542 or sean.harrison.2015@mumail.ie. Thank you in advance for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Sean Harrison
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